
Two Solid Revenue Streams. One Turnkey
Opportunity.
Located in Auckland; servicing all of NZ, this exceptional
business offering brings together two highly complementary
operations under one ownership: a premium stone machinery
importer and a luxury stone supplier. Together, they’ve
created a high-growth, high-margin enterprise that delivered
$495,000 to a working owner in FY2025 - all without the need
for staff.

Built on quality products, strong supplier relationships
(including exclusive NZ/AU distribution rights), and growing
market demand, the business operates with streamlined
processes and minimal overheads.

It’s easy to run yet primed for serious scale. With vendor
support available to ensure a smooth handover, this is a rare
chance to step into a niche industry with proven profitability
and plenty of room to grow.

Asking Price: $1.5M

If you are interested and would like more information about
this business, please visit the Barker Business Brokerage
website, search reference number 3834 and submit the online

Price $1,500,000
Ref 3834

Agent Details

Yusuke Inui - 09 300 0533

Office Details

Barker Business Brokerage
0064 9 448 1285



Confidentiality Agreement. Once Yusuke receives your
expression of interest he will be in touch regarding further
information about this opportunity.

*Source of information - Supplied by the Business Owner.
Licensed REAA 2008. Copyright Barker Business Brokerage Ltd
2025.


